
 
 
January 11, 2018         REF: DC-0191 
 
Mr. Steve Steinhoff, Deputy Director 
Capital Area Regional Planning Commission 
City County Building, Room 362 
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
Madison, WI  53703  

  
Subject:  Amendment Request  Village of Waunakee  CARPC Resolution No. 2017-21 

 
Dear Mr. Steinhoff: 
 
We have completed our review of the subject sewer service area amendment request submitted to the 
Department, as revised on Revised October 12, 2017,  with the CARPC Resolution dated December 14, 
2017, which followed a public hearing held on that day. This amendment involves the addition of 124.8 
acres southwest of the Village of Waunakee involving 92.0 developable acres and the remaining 32.8 acres 
of environmental corridors. The Department hereby approves this amendment noting the 
recommendations by CARPC staff and the steps required for state level permits and additional approvals.  
CARPC technical experts have carefully provided detailed recommendations articulated in the linked staff 
analysis.   The land use changes involved in this development are displayed below:  
 

The Village of Waunakee Plan Commission, Village of Waunakee Board, Waunakee/Westport Joint 
Planning Commission, and Town of Westport have all adopted resolutions finding the requested 
amendment consistent with their adopted plans and recommending submission of the application to 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
101 S. Webster Street 
Box 7921 
Madison WI  53707-7921 

http://dnr.wi.gov/water/wsSWIMSDocument.ashx?documentSeqNo=152317241
http://dnr.wi.gov/water/wsSWIMSDocument.ashx?documentSeqNo=152317241
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